
 

Friday 5th July 2019   

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Thursday 7th July, the Acorn Class will be having their class 
assembly.  For homework this week, please can you help your child to 
practise their set of words.  Thank you for your support. 

We have lots of exciting things happening! 

*EYFS Graduation is on Sunday 7th July at 1pm.  The children will need 
to wear their own clothes.  Grandparents, Aunties and Uncles are more 
than welcome to attend.  It will be a very special day for the children!   

*On Tuesday, the children will need to wear their PE kit to school for 
Sports Day. The children will stay in their PE kit all day so there is no 
need to bring their uniform to school.  Please ensure that your child’s 
plimsolls fit comfortably.  If your child does not have plimsolls, they can 
wear plain white trainers.  It is important for each child to have a named 
water bottle and a sun hat for Sports Day.  Sports Day will begin at 
approximately 9.15 am. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Sanford and Mr Stringer 


